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- PRESS RELEASE - 

SECRETARY MERRILL ON THE PRESIDENT’S 

VOTER FRAUD COMMISSION  
 

HARTFORD: Connecticut Secretary of the State Denise Merrill, said, “The rationale for this 

commission was articulated in a baseless tweet from the president that claimed millions of illegal 

votes were cast. The facts don’t lie. Voter fraud is extremely rare. Yet time and again, the specter 

of voter fraud has served as an excuse to disenfranchise tens of thousands of eligible voters. I hope 

that this investigation is not a fig leaf for voter suppression and intimidation. In Connecticut, we 

will protect every eligible person’s right to vote. I stand by our process and our elections officials.” 
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